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Monday 17th June 2024 

Sports Day 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

One of the most exciting events of the Summer Term, Sports Day, is hopefully taking place on 

Friday 28th June! Reception and Key Stage One will be taking part in class races in the morning 

and then mixed age activities in the afternoon.   

We would like to invite parents of YR, Y1 & Y2 to come along to the morning session beginning 

at 9:15am and support the children with lots of enthusiasm and your loudest cheers! Feel free 

to stay after drop off to get a good space. This change to the schedule this year is due to past 

years being very hot for the children to be outside all day in the morning and then all afternoon 

for the races. Doing the races in the morning, means it will be cooler and then we have more 

flexibility in the afternoon activities if it gets too hot.  

In anticipation of hot, sunny weather, please ensure that your child brings a water bottle and a 

sunhat for the day. Please ensure that your child is wearing sun-cream, and that this is applied 

before they come to school. Please bring them to school in their PE kits. 

The reserve date for our Sports Day will be Monday 1st July if there is a washout. 

After school, we have the FOSSA BBQ. 

We hope to see you all there. 
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